
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 24, 2018 
 
 ​UPDATED AT 11:30 AM  
 
MEDIA RELEASE: ROAD CLOSURE UPDATES - RICE COUNTY  
 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
At this time, all roads are open for traffic except for Roberds Lake Blvd, north of 
180​th​ Street West to 165​th​ Street West.  Traffic may be limited to one lane on 
Chappuis Trail and Roberds Lake Blvd as utility companies, Highway Department 
and Tree Companies continue to work to restore power and complete clean-up.  
 
Debris and tree clean-up is also on-going on CR 15 (250​th​ Street West) from 
Morristown to Garfield Avenue and traffic is limited to one lane with flaggers 
present.  
 
We would ask that motorist avoid these areas if possible.  If you do have to travel 
through these areas, please slow down and be cautious of the workers.  Give them 
room to work!  
 
 
 
 
 
Sheriff Troy Dunn – Rice County Sheriff’s Office  


